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Dear ASD-S Families,  

 

In recent years technology, at home and in the classroom, has made connecting 

with one another easier than ever. ASD-S acknowledges that each of us has a role 

to play in ensuring our interactions with each other remain respectful and positive.  

 

We teach our students the importance of being good Digital Citizens and ask 

them, as well as our staff, to take responsibility for their conduct online.  

 

Unfortunately, we have all seen the impact that negative use of social media can 

have on our relationships, mental health, and school communities, and we look to 

our families to model appropriate and positive communication online. 

 

When negative, angry, or hurtful comments are voiced through social media to 

raise a complaint or disagreement, it has a damaging impact on our students and 

school community. Students are often put at the centre of these posts where their 

personal information or experiences are shared, causing embarrassment for the 

student and tensions in the classroom. This can elevate risks to mental health and 

overall well-being.  

 

We encourage everyone in our school communities to give careful thought before 

you share or contribute to negative posts, to be kind and considerate to one 

another, and to follow the formal process for directing concerns and complaints, 

outlined in Policy 360, Parent/Public Communication of Concerns. This process 

ensures the individuals able to resolve the issue can properly address it, and by 

taking the conversation off-line, honours a student’s right to privacy. 

 

We encourage families to sign below to indicate their support of a positive learning 

and working environment online and in their school’s community.  

 

Your signature demonstrates your readiness to follow the formal process for 

complaints and disputes and your commitment to helping our schools model 

respect and kindness online. 

 

I                                                    , parent/guardian of                                             ,  

acknowledge the ASD-S policy for sharing concerns and grievances related to my 

child’s school and education.  

I understand complaints and grievances about my child’s school and education 

will not be addressed or resolved online. 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/DistrictPolicies/300%20-%20Educational%20Services/ASD-S-360%20Parent%20Communication%20of%20Concerns%20March%202021.pdf
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/DistrictPolicies/300%20-%20Educational%20Services/ASD-S-360%20Parent%20Communication%20of%20Concerns%20March%202021.pdf


 

 


